
10 Up Front

By Samantha Meinke

Michigan Bar Journal	 November 2018
Ph

ot
o 

by
 S

am
an

th
a 

M
ei

nk
e

Incoming chairpersons of State Bar of Michigan sections attended orientation on October 16 at the Michael Franck Building in Lansing.

Transcripts Available for Speech on 
Michigan’s Reception of the Common Law
Wayne State University Law School Professor Vincent Wellman presented on 
the topic of Michigan’s reception of the common law at the Michigan Supreme 
Court Historical Society’s recent annual meeting. The transcript of his speech is 
on the Society’s website at http://www.micourthistory.org/wp-content/uploads/ 
2018/06/Wellman.pdf. n
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INTERESTED 
IN BEING ?

The news, people, and events featured on this 
page attract notice. If you’d like to share an inter-
esting event or law-related news, send us a few 
lines (not to exceed 150 words) and include a 
photograph or high-quality digital image. We 
reserve the right to edit all submissions for clar-
ity, and the right to decline to publish. Please 
send your submission to:
Samantha Meinke, State Bar of Michigan  
306 Townsend Street, Lansing, MI 48933-2012 
email: smeinke@michbar.org 
phone: (517) 346-6332

http://www.micourthistory.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/06/Wellman.pdf
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Respected lawyers and judges whose repu-
tations for professionalism have contributed 
to their success gathered at the Hall of Jus-
tice in Lansing on October 18 for a daylong 
conversation about professionalism in the 
legal field. The group met with three goals in 

mind: engaging a broad array of Michigan 
lawyers and judges to identify ongoing, 
practical tools for developing and sustaining 
professionalism, particularly civility, in the 
legal profession; identifying how the legal 
profession may contribute to strengthening 

the role of public civil discourse and creat-
ing tools around those ideas; and develop-
ing strategies for sustained local action and 
communications on professionalism and civil
ity, led by the legal profession and eventu-
ally involving the broader community. n
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Promoting Professionalism in the 21st Century

All photos by Samantha Meinke

Attendance was high at Promoting Professionalism in the 21st Century on October 18 at the Hall 
of Justice.

A panel discussion moderated by SBM Past President Edward Pappas explored expectations for 
sustaining a culture of professionalism. Panelists included, from left to right: Judge Denise Page Hood, 
William Jack Jr., Judge Jane Beckering, and Aaron Burrell.

Former SBM President and Michigan Supreme 
Court Justice Dennis Archer provided a key-
note speech on “Strengthening the Role of 
Civil Discourse.”


